
Proposed Climate Change Work Group 

As Congress considers legislation to address climate change and as the 
Administrator considers regulation of GHGs under the Clean Air Act, 
the Clean Air Act Advisory Committee recommends that EPA establish 
a Climate Change Work Group under CAAAC as one means of 
obtaining input from a diverse range of stakeholders experienced in the 
operation of the Clean Air Act. 


